From: Lee whiternan |

Sent: 05 October 2017 14:06

To: Lester, Robert

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application : 2017/4809/P
Attachments: 0066_Rear Elevation comparison.pdf

Hi Robert,

No problem. The changes are very minor. The surround on the back windows is slightly different to pick up on
construction details. Also the floor to ceiling height has reduced by 60mm. Again to pick up on construction details. |
wanted to amend the drawings to pick up on this because there was some reference made to the floor to ceiling
height in the original application.

The only difference externally is the rear elevation. | have attached these side by side which may make it slightly
clearer. The change may be so minor that the drawings do not need amending?

Kind regards
Lee

Lee Whiteman

WhitemanDesign

Wiwww. whitemandesign.com







